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The Evanosky Foundation is 
pleased to announce the formation 
of The John, Christopher, and 
Jack Evanosky MLD Treatment 
Fund at the University of North 
Carolina - Chapel Hill.  The fund will 
be used solely to provide financial 
assistance to families with children 
diagnosed with metachromatic leu-
kodystrophy who are seeking treat-
ment from Dr. Maria Escolar, a well-
known expert in MLD progression 
and care of MLD patients, at the 
University of North Carolina Center 
for Development and Learning.  The 
fund, which is currently valued at 
$10,000, will be a “last resort” source of funding when all other forms of financial sup-
port have been exhausted or denied.  The money may be used for travel and lodging 
expenses, medical evaluations and testing, parking fees, or other items that will help 
MLD families receive care and treatment from Dr. Escolar.  The establishment of this 
fund supports The Evanosky Foundation’s mission, which includes assisting and caring 
for children and families affected by MLD. 

Bob Evanosky (left), of The Evanosky Foundation, pre-
sents a check to David B. Anderson, President of the 
Medical Foundation of North Carolina, and Dr. Maria 
Escolar. 


